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SH-17A closed, detoured near Wynnewood through March 2015 
 
SH-17A is closed to through traffic in each direction approximately two miles east 
of I-35 near Wynnewood through March 2015 for a bridge rehabilitation project. 
Drivers will be detoured on I-35, SH-29 and US-77.  
 
In May, the Oklahoma Transportation Commission awarded a nearly $575,000 
contract for this project to PBX Corporation of Sapulpa.    
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